
March 9, 2023 

 

Dear Chairman Ruby and members of the House Transportation Committee,  

 

My name is Jennifer Braun, and I am a Certified Child Passenger Safety Instructor in Dickinson, 

North Dakota. I have been a certified Child Passenger Safety Technician since 2012, and an 

Instructor since 2021.  

 

I wanted to write and share that I am in support of SB 2362 regarding the primary seatbelt law, 

and I urge you all to do the same. To prevent one North Dakota resident from dying in a motor 

vehicle crash by wearing a seat belt is important and necessary! 

I respectfully request a “Do Pass” recommendation on SB 2362. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Braun, CPSTI 

Dickinson, ND   


